
Oear Members, 

It is my privilege to present the 2024 Annual Report for Building Trades Credit Union. Over the past 12 months, we have 

faced many challenges and opportunities, demonstrating resilience, innovation, and commitment to excellence. 

Performance and Achievements 

Despite a dynamic and evolving economic landscape, BTCU has continued to grow and deliver value to its members. 

Key highlights of the year include: 

Financial performance: We achieved modest increases in assets, revenue, and overall growth. 

Operational efficiency: Significant advancements in process optimization and technology have resulted in improved productivity and 

efficiency. 

Market expansion: We successfully partnered with other financial organizations and strengthened our presence within the union markets. 

Innovation and sustainability: Our commitment to innovation and sustainable practices has led to new product launches, sustainability 

initiatives, and technology partnerships and upgrades. 

Challenges and Strategies 

This year was not without challenges. Global economic fluctuations and evolving industry regulations tested our agility. However, through 

strategic planning and proactive measures, we effectively navigated these uncertainties by: 

Diversifying our loan, deposit, and investment portfolios. 

Ensuring that appropriate reserves and capital level are maintained. 

Investing in digital transformation to enhance operational efficiency and service levels. 

Strengthening our risk management framework to ensure safety, soundness, and business continuity. 

Corporate Governance and Leadership 

Good governance remains a cornerstone of our success. We have continued to uphold transparency, integrity, and accountability in all our 

dealings. Our Board and leadership team have worked diligently to align our credit union strategy with long-term value creation for all current and 

future members. 

Looking Ahead 

As we step into 2025, we remain optimistic about our prospects. Our key priorities will be: 

Providing product and service offerings to meet members' evolving needs. 

Strengthening strategic partnerships and exploring new business opportunities. 

Continuing to drive innovation and sustainability efforts for continued strength and growth. 

I extend my sincere gratitude to our employees for their dedication and hard work, and to our members for their continued trust and support. I 

want to acknowledge the Board of Directors and the management team for their guidance and leadership throughout the year. Together, we will 

continue to build on our achievements and work toward greater success. 

Sincerely, 

Joe Lane, Plumbers Local 15 
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